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May 7, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
This communication is to provide notification to the Whitefish Bay Community, of the School District’s intention to spot-treat 
certain areas of our grounds for pests (both plant and insect) between 5/21/2018-8/24/2018.   
  
We plan to spot-treat weed areas that meet the following requirements:  
 

1. Hand weeding has proven to be unsuccessful, and 
2. Further weed infiltration without treatment will present a safety risk and/or premature failure of our structural 

investment.  
 

We also plan to spot-treat areas for insects that pose a potential health hazard to students, staff, or other users of our 
grounds.    
  
Examples of areas we plan to treat include, but are not limited to: 
 

1. Cahill baseball field warning track (safety of players). 
2. Grass and weeds growing through artificial turf infield at Cahill (safety and protection of investment). 
3. HS tennis court cracks (protection of investment). 
4. Various cracks and joints in concrete and/or asphalt on grounds (safety and protection of investment).  

 
All application will be in accordance with State and local law, as well as the School District’s IPM Policy. Signage will be posted 
and access to these areas will be restricted during, and after any application as required. Please feel free to contact Buildings 
and Grounds with any questions - 414-963-3962. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brian Chase 
Director of Buildings & Grounds 
Whitefish Bay School District 
 

 

 

  


